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Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: ol ——

Sent:  Friday, May 25, 2007 5:26 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: closing hickox road crossing

5125107
re. reference # TR-070696

We believe it would not be in our best interest for BNSF to close Hickox Road. If we had an emergency or fire our
Cedardale Fire Department would be delayed in reaching us if Hickox Road is closed. WE ARE NOT IN FAVOR

OF THIS CLOSURE
Trudy and Richard Alvord
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See what's free at http://www.aol.com.

5/29/2007



